
Reception class newsletter                        

Week ending 17th March 2023 

                                                         Chicks special! 

Reception class has been a very exciting place this 

week! On Monday we received a special delivery of 10 

‘Living eggs’ and an incubator.  We were delighted on 

Tuesday to witness the first two of our eggs hatching. It 

was simply breathtaking! The children were captivated 

by the sight of the tiny chicks breaking out of their 

shells. What an amazing thing to see! Since then we 

have been lucky enough to have a total of eight eggs 

hatch.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please rest assured that the company who provide our 

eggs (Living Eggs) are committed to ethically rehoming 

the chicks at the end of next week. Until then we are 

looking forward to watching our fluffy little bundles 

grow! 



The other highlight of the week was our Mother’s Day 

liturgy. Thank you so much for attending. We’re sure 

you’ll agree that our little ones sang beautifully. We 

are so proud of them! 

 

Happy Mothers Day to all of our loveky Mams, love 

from Reception Class! 

x 


